
From: New Image Design Li 

Sent: 12 November 2019 15:03 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: Re: Advertisement consent - 2019/5467/A - 124 Southampton Row 

Dear Tony,  

Thank you for your email with registration letter.  

We can confirm that only lettering and logo are illuminated,  

not the background fascia board.  

Kind regards, 

Lily Li 

 


